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Demolition of 9317 W Canal St. 
 
Matt Ray is currently obtaining (1 in hand) quotes for demolition of the structures at 9317 W 
Canal St.  I will be recommending that the council approve the contract with the appropriate 
bidder.  After the area is demolished and cleared, we will obtain appraisals and start the RFP for 
future development of this area.   
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